KIRKHILL SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL

When the Parent Council met for their first meeting in November 2021, we shared a common desire and vision of concluding the school year on a memorable note, by recreating the community atmosphere our primary school was known for. Well, I hope our parent forum and pupils will agree that we pretty much nailed it. With a very enjoyable and near normal School Summer Fair earlier in the month, we managed to raise an incredible profit of just over £4000. Even the unpredictable Scottish weather and its gales did not stop the determined PC! Most importantly, we would never have achieved this without all the help from volunteer parents & carers, teachers and pupils. Thank you and hope you enjoy some of the photo memories!

Despite the restrictions over the past 2 years due to the pandemic, the PC still managed to keep you all engaged even if it was remotely, Hopefully that will be a tactic of the past, as we have already started planning an exciting calendar of events to welcome you all back in August with a return of our school discos, social nights and many more! Please check our Facebook page and the school calendar for events and dates.

We hope to reconvene with our AGM on Thursday 1st September at 7.15pm resuming as an inperson meeting for the first time since 2019. All members of our parent forum are welcome to attend any of our meetings and it is a great way to connect with other Parents & Carers across the school. It is also a good opportunity to get involved in various subcommittees of the PC e.g. Class REPs; Events and Fundraising; Gardening Club; Playground Safety, to name a few. Remember, like most of our volunteer helpers at school events, you do not have to be a member of the PC to be involved.

I will end with best wishes for a peaceful, enjoyable and well deserved summer break to you all.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Sidra Hasan